
Suspension of public services and
facilities of Labour Department

     To tie in with special work arrangement for Government departments
implemented after the Lunar New Year holidays (starting from January 29), a
spokesman for the Labour Department (LD) announced today (January 28) that
public services and facilities under the department will be temporarily
suspended and closed until February 2. LD will review the situation in due
course and announce the arrangements thereafter.

     "Members of the public scheduled for appointments for LD services during
the suspended period will be individually informed of the alternative
arrangements," the spokesman said.

     For those who have made medical clearance appointment with the
department's Occupational Medicine Units, please reschedule your appointment
through the internet or telephone voice booking system.
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